
From: Ryon Savasta  
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 4:07 PM 
To: Roll, Ricky 
Subject: Yahara Hills Neighborhood Plan 
 
Categories: Red Category 
 

You have been talking with my Father-in-law, Paul Fankhauser about their land on Hwy 
AB. I have been marketing their property for Sale for the last couple of years and we 
have some questions and concerns we'd like to talk through with you. 
 
Do you have any time this Tues or Wednesday to get together at your office? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ryon Savasta 

 


